

NEWSLETTER

Celebrating over 30 years of community service

SEPT 2016

Thrifft Store Open

Congrats to Pamela Rayburn, new manager and Debbie Staufenbiel, assistant manager for a successful opening of the newly renovated Thrift Store.

Many hands played a big part in this huge project: Pamela and Debbie spear-headed the project with the help of Jean, Karen Spink, Pat Moore, Dave Keller, Butch and many others. Your help was priceless.

Tom and Pat Bourgeois not only contributed financially but worked on the shelving, lighting and other construction efforts. Tom Palasky (aka Assistant Public Works Director of Arnold and our bicycle repair guy) worked many hours

on the electrical needs. KUDOS!

Newstore hours: M-W-F9-3 Tu-Th 9-6 Sat 10-1

Can't wait to see you here

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED STOP BY TO SEE HOW EASY IT IS

New air conditioner and furnace was installed

Scott-Lee Heating & Cooling did the work at ½ the cost!

Budrovich Heavy Equipment donated the crane

New roof and gutters to be completed soon

Geisler Roofing to do the work under budget

Thank you to our friends in the community

New security system installed by Bill McIlwee. There are a dozen cameras inside and outside of the building.

Thanks, Bill

New conference rooms coming

Tom Bourgeois to oversee this upcoming project.

These projects and more have been funded by a recent \$150,000 grant awarded to the Pantryll

Our best wishes go out to June Grimm, our Thrift Store (and oldest) volunteer. June was injured in a caraccident last week. She is recovering at Crystal Oaks Rehab Facility room 1111, located at 1500 Calvary Church Rd in Festus. June would love some company during her 5 weekstay

hundreds of clients served

Robin, Jimmy Jones, Terri and the Thursday volunteers made sure needs were met by all of our clients despite the ongoing construction

DRIVERS NEEDED

Come in to sign up any day of the week

Congrats to Terri Ferguson for her first year anniversary as **Executive Director of** Arnold Food Pantry

Did you know that donations can be made through PayPal on our website.

Please consider helping the Pantry to "Feed the Hungry"

Board of Directors Phil Amato- President **Butch Cooley-Vice President** Tom Bourgeois-Treasurer Vern Sullivan- Secretary

Art Kasey William McIlwee Pat Moore **Bob Sweeney Bob Taylor** Tim Taylor



Lisa, Nora, Andrea, Debbie H., Sue D, and Jerri K.

2024 Key West dr. Arnold, Mo. 63010

636-287-FOOD (3663)

WeFeedTheHungry.org

Terri Ferguson- Exec Director

Check us out on Arnold Food Pantry

